
Comment for planning application 20/01581/F
Application Number 20/01581/F

Location Cotefield Business Park Oxford Road Bodicote

Proposal Erection of new dust extraction unit adjoining existing building (Unit E)

Case Officer Bob Neville  
 

Organisation
Name Peter Fehres

Address 10 Russett Street,Bodicote,Banbury,OX15 4UE

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments As a retired electrical engineer with 38 years of experience of working in a very large
manufacturing facility for a multi-national company, I was shocked when we recently moved
in to find this planning application. Having worked on similar dust extraction units, the
constant loud drone will be very annoying to the local residents who are only 40 metres
away. I agree that you will not be able to view the unit through local boundary vegetation
when it is in leaf, but it will offer little resistance to the sound travelling. May I strongly
recommend that the unit is enclosed in a substantial sound proofing chamber.
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